
EFFECTIVE March 23, 2020, the Morris County Tax office will be 
closed to the public until further notice. We are posting mail 
payments, online payments and answering the phones. All title 
work for dealers will be by appointment only on an as needed 
basis. 
 
If you come to the office, place your paperwork in the provided 
folder and slide it under the door. 
 
We appreciate your patience as we strive to assist you safely. 
 
The online renewal site is www.TXDMV.gov  


